
 

 

 

-------- Forwarded Message -------- 

Subject:  RE: still awaiting your response nearly a year later 

Date:  Wed, 26 Sep 2018 19:58:44 +0000 

From:  FOIA Status <FOIAStatus@state.gov> 

To:  Lucy Komisar <LK@lucykomisar.com> 

 

Ms. Komisar,  

  

The Office of Information Programs and Services electronic Records System indicates your 

request remains in process.  

  

The Department currently has a backlog of approximately 10,500 cases. As a result, there is 

presently a delay in the completion of FOIA and Privacy Act requests.    

  

 

FOIA Status 

U.S. Department of State 

(202)261-8484 

 

 

From: Lucy Komisar <LK@lucykomisar.com>  

Sent: Wednesday, September 26, 2018 3:02 PM 

To: FOIA Status <FOIAStatus@state.gov> 

Subject: still awaiting your response nearly a year later 

  

  

Official  

UNCLASSIFIED 

  



 


